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Equitable voting is the cornerstone of our democracy. In person voting creates huge 

barriers for many of our citizens especially low income and disabled citizens and 

disproportionately affects minorities. Oregon vote by mail allows equitable access, 

and has been proven for over 20 years to be safe and increase voter turnout.  


